
The following Notices of Motions were presented at the May 19, 2020 Regular Council 
Meeting and are being brought forward for consideration this evening: 

1. Moved by Councillor Verbeek 
Seconded by 

That Council and Administration look at ways to assist Town businesses, such as 
allowing outdoor spaces for businesses, in light of the limitations due to the COVID 
pandemic. 

 

2. Moved by Councillor Verbeek 
Seconded by 

That Administration be directed to look at new ways to improve recycling efforts in the 
municipality. 

 


